Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Nick Patz [nick.patz@adanta-inc.com]

Sent: Friday, June 20, 2014 8:35 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Ambassador Laundry (RO2973); Documentation of Waste Removal
Mark,

Approximately 100 gallons of grout was pumped into the well while the County Public Works observed. Apparently
either the grout took up the water or the water was pushed back into the formation as the grout was entering the well.
The only water pumped out of the top of the grout was about 20 gallons that Cascade used to mix the concrete to finish
off the last portion of the abandonment. Nothing was left onsite, and no free water was removed from the site. Steve
Miller of PW was on site his cell is 510 714-0406. Dan Hidalgo PG of Adanta was onsite his cell is 831 359-8190.

Nick

e

Adanta, Inc.

828 School Street
Napa, California 94559

8(a),Native American,WBE, MBE, DBE

707 709-8894
Cell 707 208-7077

From: Mark Detterman <mark.detterman@acgov.org>

Date: Wed, 18 Jun 2014 17:34:10 -0700

To: Jessica Sheldon <JSheldon@rcdev.org>

Cc: Nick Patz <nick.patz@adanta-inc.com>, "Roe, Dilan, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>
Subject: Ambassador Laundry (RO2973); Documentation of Waste Removal

Jessica,

I’ve had a chance to review the well destruction report, and in general it looks fine; however, one of the items that the
Low-Threat Closure Policy requires is documentation of waste removal after well destruction. It may not be available yet,
but I do want to request that a copy be forwarded at the time it is available. This is one of the items that can hold up
receipt of final closure documents. | will also be attempting to review the Site Management Plan as planned before the
end of our FY, and putting the final touches on the closure summary package, but have not been able to due to multiple
conflicting demands that will continue until about June 30th. Hopefully these slight delays will not be a significant issue
to your lender, closure is nearing for the site.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876



Fax: 510.337.9335
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




